RI0 GRANDE DISTRICT

UNITED STATES
7 POSTAL SERVICE

07/31/2019

To Whom it May Concern:

The Post Office is requesting a name change for the street Arezzo View in the Vizcaya
subdivision.

Currently there is an Arezzo Drive in the Siena neighborhood. While they are not exactly the
same we have noticed that the machines are having a hard time separating between the two
streets properly. To ensure that our customers are not affected, a name change would be
greatly appreciated.

If | can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at:

512-244-0065.

Sarah Holybee
Growth Coordinator
Round Rock PO



